
 

 

9th September 2022 

Extra-curricular clubs 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Towards the end of last academic year, our Parent and Carer survey was incredibly positive across a range of 

areas of school life, including teaching, our curriculum, behaviour and safeguarding, which we were all delighted 

about. While the majority of responses were pleased with our extra-curricular offer, some commented about 

increasing our additional provision. As such, we have several new clubs this half term.  

Today, the children (Years 2 – 6) has a special assembly from Jumping Clay, a fun arts and crafts group where 

children can take home their masterpieces. A paper letter will be sent to families tonight to sign up for that 

group.  

We also have Northern Arts Factory running a Performing Arts Club, which mixes performance, drama and 

dance. 

Mr Smith from Sports Cool will continue to run his clubs, this term focusing on Archery, Multi-Sports and – 

following the amazing successes of the Lionesses over summer – a Girls’ Football Club. To encourage 

children’s participation in sports and healthy lifestyles, we are offering these clubs free of charge. Sports Club 

will also be running three lunchtime clubs for all our children to engage with (no registration required).  

Our club timetable for this half term is below: 

 Clubs / Activities 

Monday 
 

  

Tuesday Performing Arts 
Key Stage 2 
(from 20th September)  

Archery 
Key Stage 2 
(from 13th September) 

Wednesday  Multi-Sports 
Key Stage 1 
(from 14th September) 

Thursday 
 

  

Friday Jumping Clay 
Year 2 – Year 6 
(from 16th September)_ 

Girls’ Football Club 
Year 2 – Year 6 
(from 16th September) 

 

To register your child(ren) for these clubs, please sign up (and pay, if required) via Arbor. For Jumping Clay, the 

paper-based information sheet has registration details.  

I am thrilled we are increasing our range of clubs available to children, and this will continue throughout the year 

to incorporate more skills and hobbies, and to allow more children to join in. Please do let either myself or Mrs 

Deighton know if you know any school-based activity groups who may like to run a club at Bowling Green 

Academy.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
Principal 

 
 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Survey-response.pdf
https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

